
Springfield Annandale district Report  
Fall Assembly 2021 

10/08/21 

This year there has been lots of changes.  

This district is still mostly on line. Only two meetings have returned to a fully face to face schedule in our 

district. We have another meeting who is going to conduct one face to face meeting a month, while the 

other time will be all virtual. This meeting has a member that moved to Thailand and other members 

that are out of the area. 

One of our meetings will be meeting both virtual on zoom and in person with masks. This will start 

10/15/21. 

Our Hung and a Cookie celebration, last December went well. We had over 50 attenders and it was done 

over Web Ex. We are planning for another Hug and a Cookie again this year, but this time it will be under 

new leadership. The details have not been completed at this time. 

(written but not proof read) 

 

Yours in service, 

Joanna C. 


